

PRESTIGE CONVENT SCHOOL

POCKET B-5, SECTOR-8, ROHINI, NEW DELHI-110085. Session: 2020-2021

Circular No. PCS/2020-21/1029

Date:16.01.2021

For Classes X and XII

Dear Parents

On behalf of the Prestige Family, I take this opportunity to extent my best wishes to you for the NEW YEAR 2021. With immense gratitude, I would like to thank you for your constant support in all our educational initiatives. Moreover, it is overwhelming to see that we all stand united even in these challenging situations and we resolve to maximize the learning opportunities for our students in an ideal manner.

We are glad to bring to your kind notice that the Government of NCT, Delhi, has notified reopening of schools for classes X and XII. Moreover, the CBSE has already announced the dates for the Board Examinations 2021. The CBSE has also notified that the practicals will commence from March 1, 2021. Therefore, in terms of abiding by the guidelines issued by the concerned authorities, the school will re-open for the students of classes X & XII from Monday, January 18, 2021 from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm.

These offline classes will entitle the students to perform the practicals and project work in a highly efficient manner in the school's laboratory under the expert guidance of their respective teachers, which is indeed quintessential and in turn will foster the academic proficiency of the learners. At the same time, the learners will get the opportunity to resolve their doubts and queries on account of having 'one-to one interaction' with their subject teachers. It is indeed a fact that, the students derive inspiration, motivation and mentorship in a highly desirable manner, specifically during physical classroom sessions.

We would sincerely like to seek your wholehearted cooperation in the smooth execution of the offline sessions to be conducted in the school premises. Please be assured, the school will strictly follow the Standard Operating Procedure (SOP) guidelines issued by the health officials and government agencies in the view of the COVID-19 pandemic.

GUIDELINES:

- You are requested to note the following points for ensuring safe offline classes:
- Please ensure that your ward does not attend school if:
 - > She/He has come in contact with any COVID patient in the last 10 days.
 - > She/He is suffering from fever or has any symptoms of COVID.
 - > Your residence is in containment zone.
- Please send adequate drinking water, light tiffin, hand sanitizer and an extra mask with your ward to school.

- From January 18, 2021, the school will be functioning from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. The time slot for arrival and dispersal will be informed by the class teacher soon. You are requested to pick and drop your child accordingly.
- The students are required to bring the study material as per the time table, which will be shared by the class teacher.
- Students must attend school in proper school uniform wearing masks and gloves. They must carry their own books, notebooks and stationery. Borrowing and exchanging is strictly not allowed.

Kindly send a copy of the attached Consent Form duly filled along with your ward on Monday, January 18, 2021.

ENTRY WITHOUT CONSENT FORM (duly signed by the parents) WILL NOT BE PERMITTED.

Looking forward to your positive co-operation.	
Warm Regards Inderjit Kaur Batra Principal	
CONSE	NT FORM
I,, paren	
Class & Section have read the circular	
2021 and understood the content therein. I give	
per government directions. I shall ensure that my	y ward follows all the SOP norms set by the
school and all COVID precautions.	
Signature of Father	Signature of Mother
Date:	Date:
Mobile no	Mobile no
Emergency Contact no.	